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Fisherman’s 
Wharf Association 
Announces 
2020/2021 Board 
Of Directors

Fisherman’s 
Wharf Association 
has announced its 
2020/2021 Board of 
Directors. The Board 
includes:

Mary Alice Cerrito 
Fettis, President

Rodney Riggs, Vice 
President

Sherri Tuioti, Secretary/
Treasurer  

Gina Aldrete, Immediate 
Past President

Chris Shake

Kevin Phillips

Sabu Shake, Jr.

Executive Director: 
Wendy Brickman

Known as the 
Whale Watching 
Capital  of  the World 

and a top destination 
for visitors from 
around the world 
that attracts 4 
mill ion visitors per 
year,  Monterey’s 
Old Fisherman’s 
Whar f features 
13 restaurants, 
3 candy shops, 8 
gift  shops, 4 whale 
watching f irms, 2 
f ishing companies 
and sail ing, glass 
bottom boat rides, 
Bay cr uises, and f ish 
markets. 

Enjoy award-
winning dining, 
special  events, 
viewing an ar ray 
of marine l i fe,  and 
stroll ing leisurely in 
a gorgeous setting 
overlooking the 
Monterey Bay on 
the only Whar f that 
features l ive theatre. 
Savor delicious 
cuisine at a myriad of 
fabulous restaurants 
featuring stunning 
views and award-
winning Ital ian food, 
sustainable seafood, 
steaks, including 
the region’s famous 
clam chowder 
and calamari. 
Enjoy salt  water 

taf fy,  homemade 
chocolates,  caramel 
apples,  cotton candy 
and many other 
yummy treats. 

V iew sea otters, 
sea l ions, dolphins, 
whales,  seabirds 
and other wildli fe up 
close and personal 
that also share the 
Whar f.  Watch people 
who have gone out 
and caught their own 
fish on the local and 
char tered f ishing 
boats retur n with 
their “catch of the 
day.” 

Monterey’s Old 
Fisherman’s Whar f 
continues to feature 
its popular “Enjoy 
the Wonders of the 
Whar f” free VIP Card 
promotion available 
on the website with 
two dozen special 
of fers for both locals 
and visitors.  By 
showing a local ID 
with “939” in the zip 
code, locals can park 
for free for two hours 
Monday through 
Thursday in the 
parking lot adjacent 
to Old Fisherman’s 
Whar f.
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